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A Message from The President  

Dear Members, Friends, and Colleagues  

Celebrate your Hard work  
Just a little note to say, “Thank You” with this red carnation that 
symbolizes “The Doctors’ Day” on March 30th of every year. On 
behalf of the Medical Society of The County of King’s, I want to 
convey my Heartfelt thanks and show our appreciation to all of you. 

There can never ever be a tangible remuneration to adequately compensate you, for 
your dedication and the sacrifices you make fulfilling your calling to serve humanity 
with your hard work, experiencing stress, often loneliness in demanding situations 
and burnout due to ever increasing regulatory burdens and tyranny of the insurance 
carriers. I thank you for being here with your family, friends, and your colleagues to 
celebrate and to honor some of your distinguished colleagues. My congratulations to 
all the honorees. Each one of you deserves a great big standing ovation. 

A little bit of history to help recapitulate. Doctors’ Day first started on 
March 30th1933 and has been celebrated every year ever since. 
Eudora Brown Almond, the wife of a surgeon in Winder, Georgia, 
believed that her husband and his colleagues deserved better 
recognition for their hard work. She decided to make it a reality. Along 

with other wives, she celebrated the first Doctors’ Day. The date selected for this 
celebration was the day when general anesthesia was first used in surgery. That was 
91 years after the first anniversary of Dr. Crawford Williamson Long’s remarkable 
discovery of Diethyl Ether as a general anesthetic on March 30,1842 to remove a 
mass from his patient’s neck.  

On October 30,1990, George W. Bush signed the declaration of “The Doctors’ Day” 
with approval from both Houses of Congress. Crawford W. Long memorial Hospital 
later got incorporated into Emory University Hospital. 

Sincere regards, 

Madhu Gudavalli, MD FAAP, President, Medical Society of The County of Kings. 



–
–

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CONGRATULATIONS 
AND OUR BEST WISHES TO 

 
Dr. Steve Peterson, Dr. Sanford Lederman, & Dr. Stanley Sherbell 

And All the Distinguished physicians of The County of Kings 

On This Doctors’ Recognition Day of the year 2024  
 

          
WE APPRECIATE AND THANK YOU ALL FOR YOUR ACCOMPLISHMENTS,    

     YOUR DEDICATION TO YOUR PATIENTS, YOUR CONTRIBUTIONS  
    TO THE SOCIETY AT LARGE AND TO ORGANIZED MEDICINE.  
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Distinguished Honorees, Esteemed Colleagues, Families, Guests and Friends,

Doctors Day is an annual event that celebrated the significant contributions made 
by doctors to the wellbeing of society. The day is observed on different dates around 
the world.

National Doctors Day was first celebrated in the United States in 1933. It has since 
been recognized worldwide. The message is universal - to recognize and appreciate 
the tireless work of doctors in saving lives, providing medical care and promoting 
health often sacrificing their time and energy.

On February 21, 1991, President Geoge HW Bush proclaimed National Doctors Day to honor the nation’s 
physicians for their dedication and leadership.

This year’s theme. for Doctors Appreciation Day 2024 “Wings & Stethoscopes: Healers of Hope” reflects the 
idea that Doctors selflessly and tirelessly work to lift up America’s families through two powerful symbols. The 
first is the ubiquitous stethoscope hanging from the shoulders of doctors, ready to spring action.  The second 
symbol is the caduceus, two snakes winding around a staff in a nod to Asclepius, the Greek god of healing 
and Medicine.

You cannot save the world, but you can save the man right in front of you. God cannot come for us all the 
time, that is why he sent doctors for us.

Doctor is a profession where knowledge, power and heart come together. Doctor is a person who gives 
people an opportunity for a healthy tomorrow.

It is important to take a minute to show appreciation for doctors, especially after the unprecedented chal-
lenges that they have faced in the past few years.

Fraternally,

Sherman Dunn D.O. FACOOG (Dist.), FACOG
Chairman
Board of Trustees
Medical Society County of the Kings

Chairman, Board of Trustees Message



For the high honor of recognition by the 
Medical Society of the County of Kings & 
The Academy of Medicine of Brooklyn on 

National Doctors Day 

Congratulations! 
American Association of Physicians of Indian Origin - Dr. Vaijinath Chakote 

Brooklyn Hospital Center – Dr. Armand Asarian 

Interfaith Medical Center – Dr. Alix Dufresne 

Maimonides Medical Center – Dr. Jeffrey Basti 

NYP Brooklyn Methodist Hospital – Dr. Stephen Peterson 

NYP Brooklyn Methodist Hospital – Dr. Sanford Lederman 

NYC Health + Hospitals/Woodhull – Dr. Federico Gattorno 

 

Great Physicians & 
Educators! 

Thank you for all your hard 
work & Professional Dedication! 



Medical Society of 
the County of Kings

The Academy of 
Medicine of Brooklyn

My teachers, my colleagues, my friends! Congratulations, none of you have a job, but 
a profession, a noble calling! Look around you and you will see scores of unsung ev-
eryday heroes. Statistically, this room is full of physicians who have improved the lives 
of hundreds of thousands of people in Brooklyn over half a century.

Statistics are dry. Let me translate it into the universal language of life.

You have shared the joys of parents bringing tens of thousands of new lives in this 
world. You have been superheroes to mothers and fathers when you have given your 
all to save tiniest of newborns. You have been there to tend to kids’ strep throats and 
mend blocked and leaky hearts of their parents. You are there to comfort those who 

were in the twilight of their lives. And you are there together with family to mourn those who departed to join 
other heavenly stars.

I congratulate today’s honorees and all physicians for their dedication to our noble profession.

Doctors’ Day
March 30 is Doctors’ Day, an annual observance aimed at appreciating physicians who help save our lives 
everywhere. The holiday first started in 1933 in Winder, Georgia, and since then it’s been honored every year 
on March 30 which was the first anniversary of a doctor using ether anesthesia by Dr. Crawford W. Long 
(March 30, 1842). Today we continue to celebrate medical advances like these and thank all doctors every-
where who’ve spent so much time and energy mastering their field of expertise.

History of Doctors’ Day
Eudora Brown Almond, the wife of a doctor in Georgia, believed her husband and other physicians de-
served more recognition for their hard work and set out to make this idea a reality. The first observed Doctors’ 
Day occurred on March 30, 1933, exactly 91 years after Dr. Long’s remarkable discovery.

Almond mailed greeting cards to all local physicians and their wives, and she put flowers on the graves of 
deceased doctors, including Dr. Long. The flowers were red carnations, which would later become the rep-
resentative flower for the national holiday. A few other local doctors’ wives even assisted Almond in prepar-
ing a celebratory luncheon so their husbands’ work in healthcare could be publicly appreciated.

The tradition of delivering greeting cards to physicians, both alive and dead, has continued throughout the 
years and is still a common way of celebrating this holiday today. The red carnation is also still popularly used 
to say “thank you” to doctors for their work in medicine.

Doctors’ Day was unofficially celebrated for many years before it became a legal holiday. Finally, the U.S. 
House of Representatives adopted a resolution that commemorates Doctors’ Day and on October 30, 1990, 
George W. Bush signed the legislation after approval from both the House and the Senate.

Niraj Acharya, MD FACP
Chairman, Doctors’ Recognition Day

Chairman, Doctors’ Recognition Day Message



For the high honor of recognition by the 
Medical Society of the County of Kings on 

National Doctors Day 

Congratulations! 
Brooklyn’s Finest 

Physicians & Educators! 
Thank you for all your hard 

work & Professional Dedication! 
Medical Society of the State of New York 

Political Action Committee (MSSNYPAC) 
The Political Voice of New York’s Physicians - Join or increase your support today. 

WE have prevented a 40% malpractice premium rise by defeating irresponsible 
Wrongful Death Bill in 2022 & 2023. We must continue our opposition in 2024.  

Maximize your effectiveness as an advocate for your patients, medical practice and 
profession through MSSNYPAC and the Physician Advocacy Liaison Network. 

MSSNYPAC supports medicine-friendly candidates for public office at the state-level who 
are sensitive to the concerns of physicians and their patients.  We encourage face-to-face 
relationship building between candidates and physicians.  The candidates we elect will form 
public policies which affect how we practice medicine and whether patients can see their 
physician.  When healthcare policy decisions are on the discussion table, the physicians’ 
voice needs to be strong and well-represented.  (Join at www.MSSNYPAC.org) 



For the high honor of recognition by the Medical 
Society of the County of Kings & The Academy of 

Medicine of Brooklyn on National Doctors Day 

The Medical Staff of Maimonides 
Medical Center is proud to 

Congratulate 
Jeffrey Basti, MD 

On this well-deserved honor and extends 
best wishes to the other honorees.  
 

Monica Ghitan, MD, President 

Juan Kupferman, MD, President-Elect 

Craig Kaiser, DPM, Secretary 

Herbert Wasserman, MD, Treasurer 

Harry Adler, MD, Past-President 



The Division of Infectious disease at 

Maimonides Medical Center 
Congratulates our very own 

 

Jeffrey Basti, MD 
 

for being honored by the Medical Society for the County 
of Kings as one of Brooklyn’s finest physicians 

*Dedication *Service  
* Leadership 

 

Dr. Ed Chapnick  Dr. Margaret Kuhn-Basti 

Dr. Yu Shia Lin  Dr. Barbara Alvarez 

Dr. Monica Ghitan



Medical Society of 
the County of Kings

The Academy of 
Medicine of Brooklyn

Dr. Jeffrey J. Basti has over thirty-five years of medical experience including twenty-five years as Chief 

of Critical Care at Lutheran Medical Center in Brooklyn. Since last ten years, 

he serves as one of the Vice Chairs of Medicine at Maimonides Medical 

Center. His expertise included overseeing the Simulation Lab and multiple 

Primary Care clinics which serve the Brooklyn community – being responsible 

for the twenty Attending Physicians across each site. He is board certified in 

Internal Medicine, and Pulmonary & Critical Care.

Dr. Basti is a Police Surgeon for the NYPD for nine years. He supervised twen-

ty-four staff members at the Candidate Assessment Division, overseeing all 

the uniformed and civilian physical examinations and medical record reviews.

In May 2023, Dr. Basti was promoted to Deputy Chief Surgeon, Medical Director in charge of Medical 

Services performing annual and incident-related evaluations of SCUBA teams from Harbor Unit. He 

also performs medical evaluation for Emergency Services Unit and Medical Division Paramedics.

In 2016, Dr. Basti became an FAA-certified Airmen Medical Examiner. This includes the NYPD Aviation 

Unit for fitness to fly, with annual evaluation of NYPD pilots. He also performs annual and incident-relat-

ed evaluations of SCUBA teams from Harbor Unit.

Honoree
Jeffrey J. Basti, MD



The Professional Staff of 

The Brooklyn Hospital Center 
Congratulates our very own 

 

Armand Asarian, MD 
Our Designated Information Officer 

 

For his Dedication, 
Service, and 

Tremendous Leadership 
to TBHC. 



Medical Society of 
the County of Kings

The Academy of 
Medicine of Brooklyn

Dr. Armand Asarian is Board Certified physician in Surgery & Colon & Rectal 

Surgery. Dr. Asarian received his medical degree from SUNY – Health Sci-

ence Center at Brooklyn School of Medicine in 1991. Dr. Asarian completed 

General Surgery residency at Brooklyn Hospital Center in 1996 and a Fellow-

ship in Colon & Rectal Surgery at Baylor University Medical Center in 1997. Dr. 

Asarian is a Fellow of the American College of Surgeons and a Fellow of the 

American Society of Colon and Rectal Surgeons.

Dr. Asarian is currently Vice President of Academic Affairs, Vice Chair and 

General Surgery Residency Program Director, and Designated Institutional 

Officer at the Brooklyn Hospital Center where he has worked for more than 

25 years, starting as Surgical Attending in 1997. Dr. Asarian is Clinical Assistant Professor of Surgery & 

Medical Education at Icahn School of Medicine at Mount Sinai.

Dr. Asarian he is the Vice-Chair of the Board of Trustees of the Brooklyn Hospital Foundation and Assis-

tant Clinical Dean at St. George’s School of Medicine. Dr. Asarian has held numerous other leadership 

positions.

Dr. Armand Asarian is an accomplished surgeon and educator with a stellar career spanning clinical 

practice, administration, academia, and research.

Dr. Armand Asarian has published numerous articles and mentored others in the field of Surgery, com-

manding respect of his colleagues and friends.

Honoree
Armand Asarian, MD, FACS, FASCRS



Heartiest Congratulations to

Dr. Vaijinath Chakote
and all the other honorees

On being honored at the

MSCK - Bicentennial Year
Doctors’ Day Celebration 2024

With Best Wishes From

Dr. Inderpal Chhabra
President, AAPI-QLI

The Executive Committee & Board of Trustees - AAPIQLI

www.aapiqli.org



Medical Society of 
the County of Kings

The Academy of 
Medicine of Brooklyn

1 am very Privileged to work in a field medicine that constantly makes differences in peoples’ lives. 

After having graduated from Karnataka Medical College Hospital in Hubli, 

India, I worked in various other countries in my journey towards becoming 

a physician in the US. I worked in Brighton General Hospital of the United 

Kingdom, and I also served as the senior resident in internal medicine at the 

General Hospital in Mallow, Ireland. Reaching the US in 1989,1 finished my 

internal medicine residency at Long Island College Hospital in 1992.

A few years after, I began my true passion of developing a private practice 

in a low-income area of Far Rockaway. With this practice, I branched out to 

the other boroughs to develop clinics in Flushing, Brooklyn, and Manhattan. 

My staff of doctors and I find it so rewarding to provide care for the low-in-

come population of these areas.

With this Profession, I have also been blessed to handle the mantles of being the President of the Kar-

nataka State Medical and Dental Association and American Association of physicians of Queens and 

Long Island chapter. Both of these organizations resonate in the same purpose.

The Bhagavaan (God) has allowed to me reach so much in my Life that it is my responsibility to go 

back and give to those who have not been given such opportunities in Life, I humbly accept such a 

distinguished award, but I do know the work does not stop. I hope everyone in tonight’s audience will 

continue to support such a noble charity and work towards supporting care to the 1 billion plus in this 

world who do not have access to healthcare.

I would like to thank my parents, who are currently watching down on me and providing me the 

blessings to provide the best care I can give. Last, but not least, I would love to thank my wife, Dr. Jyoti 

Chakote, and my children, Karunesh, Kürti and Kalpita for providing unbounded love and support.

I am honored to accept this recognition given to me by the Medical Society of the County of Kings.

May God bless all tonight’s guests and this wonderful Medical Society of County of Kings!

Honoree
Vaijinath M Chakote, MD



For the high honor of recognition by the Medical 
Society of the County of Kings & The Academy of 

Medicine of Brooklyn on National Doctors Day 
 

Congratulations! 
 

Alix Dufresne, MD 
 

A great Physician & 
Educator 

 
Thank you for all your hard 

work and dedication! 
 



Medical Society of 
the County of Kings

The Academy of 
Medicine of Brooklyn

Dr. Alix Dufresne was born in Haiti where he excelled in his primary education and continued his studies 

in the field of Medicine in Montpelier, France. He received his medical de-

gree from Claude Bernard University Faculty of Medicine in 1975.

Alix completed his residency at North General Hospital, Manhattan, NY and 

his Cardiology Fellowship at The Brooklyn Hospital.

Alix is a Board-Certified Cardiologist with over 48 years of experience in the 

medical field. He has dedicated his long career to treating patients in the 

Brooklyn community.

Dr. Dufresne has served as Cardiology attending at Interfaith Medical Center since 1985 where he is 

loved by his patients, Residents and Medical students.

Dr. Dufresne He is affiliated with Brookdale Hospital Medical Center and New York-Presbyterian Brooklyn 

Methodist.

Honoree
Alix Dufresne, MD



For the high honor of recognition by the Medical 
Society of the County of Kings & The Academy of 

Medicine of Brooklyn on National Doctors Day 
 

Congratulations! 
 

Federico Gattorno, MD 
 

Great Physician & 
Educator 

 
Thank you for all your hard 

work and dedication! 
 



Medical Society of 
the County of Kings

The Academy of 
Medicine of Brooklyn

Federico Gattorno was born in Cuba and is the oldest of three children. His family fled Cuba in the 
1960’s to Venezuela. The family settled in Barquisimeto, Venezuela where he 
went to school in La Salle. As a child, he was a music lover, specifically clas-
sical music. Because of his love for music he studied and became a clas-
sical pianist. When Dr. Christiaan Barnard and his team performed the first 
heart transplant in 1967, Dr. Gattorno decided that surgical medicine was 
the career path he would choose. When his father learned of his decision, 
he mobilized a makeshift operating room in the garage where he and three 
classmates practiced performing appendectomies on rabbits. All three are 
physicians today. In addition, he became a composer where he went on 
to composed music for various telenovelas (soap operas) and TV shows in 
Venezuela. He won an award for the soundtrack music for the film Jerico 
and won First Prize for a song in a Music Festival in Caracas. Dr. Gattorno was 
the host of a weekly television show called Clasicos Dominicales. His heart 
however, belonged to medicine. Through his work on television and radio, 

he was able to put himself through school. He also worked as a Surgical scrub technician to pay his 
expenses. He spent long hours working and studying, some times getting 3 hours of sleep a day to be 
able to fulfill his work and education obligations. But, with his hard work, he was able to graduate as a 
surgeon at the University Hospital in Caracas Venezuela in1995. In 1997 he completed a Fellowship 
in Laparoscopic Surgery at Mount Sinai Hospital New York (one of the first Minimally Invasive Surgery 
fellowships in the US).

He returned to Venezuela to continue practicing and became the Director and founder of UNIQA ad-
vance surgical unit at Hospital Urologico de San Roman, from 1998 to 2007. Dr. Gattorno made the 
difficult decision to leave his home and left his career behind in Venezuela and came to New York City. 
While wating for his medical license in New York State, he was Professor at New York Podiatry School of 
Medicine and at Touro College of Medicine. He came to Woodhull as a Special Fellow in 2010, then 
moved up to become a Surgical Attending in 2013 performing minimally invasive procedures, teach-
ing and mentoring Medical students and Surgery Residents rotating thorugh Woodhull. Dr. Gattorno 
was named teaching attending of the Year in 2019 and in 2021 by the Harlem Hospital-Columbia 
University General Surgery Residency Program.

Dr. Gattorno has published and presented more than 90 papers, including scientific videos and few 
book chapters and has lectured at more than 80 international conferences. He is a Fellow of the 
American College of Surgeon, former President of the Venezuelan Chapter; a proud member of SAG-
ES; Reviewer editor for Surgical Endoscopy Journal.

Outside of his work as a surgeon, Dr. Gattorno is happily married to his husband Jhoel and enjoys the 
opera, classical music, traveling and cooking.

Honoree
Federico Gattorno, MD



Dr. Sanford Lederman 
 

Your dedication and 
service has been 

extraordinary, 
helping so many in a 
distinguished career. 

 
Congratulations on 

receiving this honor! 
 

Terrence Sacchi



Medical Society of 
the County of Kings

The Academy of 
Medicine of Brooklyn

Dr. Sanford M. Lederman is Board Certified physician in Obstetrics and

Gynecology who graduated from Hunter College, NY in 1970 and received 

his medical degree from Universidad Autonoma de Guadalajara School of 

Medicine in 1974. Dr. Sanford interned at New York Medical College, Bronx, 

NY and completed residency in Obstetrics and Gynecology at Long Island 

College Hospital in 1979.

Dr. Sanford M. Lederman has held positions as Clinical Associate Profes-

sor, State of New York Downstate; Vice-Chair Department of Obstetrics and Gynecology, Long Island 

College Hospital, Brooklyn; Chairman, Medical Executive Committee, New York-Presbyterian Brooklyn 

Methodist Hospital, Brooklyn; Clinical Site Chief, Dept. of Obstetrics and Gynecology, New York- Pres-

byterian Methodist Hospital, Brooklyn, and numerous other leadership positions dating back to 1981.

Dr. Sanford M. Lederman is an accomplished OB-GYN and Maternal-Fetal Medicine specialist with a 

stellar 49-year career in women’s healthcare, spanning clinical practice, administration, academia, 

and research.

Dr. Sanford M. Lederman has led and transformed departments, achieving remarkable growth and 

quality improvements. He has published numerous articles and mentored others in the field of Obstet-

rics and Gynecology.

Dr. Sanford M. Lederman is well-liked and respected by his colleagues and friends.

Honoree
Sanford M. Lederman, MD
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NewYork-Presbyterian  
Brooklyn Methodist Hospital Thanks  
The Medical Society of the County of Kings.
 

 
Special congratulations to  

NYP Brooklyn Methodist's own 
 

Dr. Stephen Peterson 
 

And 
 

Dr. Sanford Lederman 
 

2024 
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Dr. Stephen Peterson  
& 

Dr. Sanford Lederman 

Brooklyn’s Finest 
 



Stephen Peterson, MD, MACP 
 

Congratulations! 
 

Great Friend! 
Greater leader!!  

Greatest mentor!!! 
 

Thank you for all your 
guidance and support! 

 
Isha Mehta, MD, FACOG   
Parag Mehta, MD, MACP 



Medical Society of 
the County of Kings

The Academy of 
Medicine of Brooklyn

Stephen J. Peterson, MD, MACP, FAHA has been Chief of the Department 

of Medicine at NewYork-Presbyterian Brooklyn Methodist Hospital and as a 

Professor of Clinical Medicine at Weill Cornell Medical College since August 

of 2013. He is also the Affiliate Dean of Weill Cornell Medical College for the 

NYPBMH Campus. Prior to that he was the Executive Vice Chair of the Depart-

ment of Medicine at New York Medical College and the Associate Director 

of Medicine at Westchester Medical Center.

Dr. Peterson is certified by the American Board of Internal Medicine, and has a wealth of experience 

to call upon. He is particularly renowned, however, for his basic science research in the field of obesity. 

He has over 142 publications in peer reviewed journals and has been awarded the coveted titles of 

Master of the American College of Physicians, Fellow of the American Heart Association, and Fellow of 

the New York Academy of Medicine. He is a former President of the New York Chapter of the American 

College of Physicians. He is dedicated to teaching and has numerous teaching awards from four 

institutions over 38 years.

Dr. Peterson is honored to work with the administration, staff, and physicians at New York Presbyterian 

Brooklyn Methodist Hospital. This is an incredible hospital dedicated to addressing health disparities 

and inequities, quality improvement, and the patient experience, all in a culture of respect and com-

passion.

Honoree
Stephen J. Peterson, MD, MACP, FAHA



For the high honor of recognition by the Medical 
Society of the County of Kings & The Academy of 

Medicine of Brooklyn on National Doctors Day 
 

Congratulation and Best Wishes to 
 

Stephen J. Peterson, MD, MACP, FAHA 
Chief, Department of Medicine 

New York Presbyterian Brooklyn Methodist Hospital 
 

You are a great Physician, Leader, and Educator 
Thank you for all your hard work and 

dedication! 
 

From 
Faculty of General Internal Medicine & Hospitalists 

 



The Physicians and Staff of the 
Department of Medicine congratulates 

Stephen J. Peterson, MD, MACP, FAHA 
Chief, Department of Medicine 

New York Presbyterian Brooklyn Methodist Hospital 

on the high honor of recognition on 

“Doctors’ Day” 

by 
The Executive Committee of the Medical Staff of NYP 

Brooklyn Methodist Hospital 
The Executive Committee of the Medical Society of the 

County of Kings 
The Board of Trustees of the Academy of Medicine of 

Brooklyn 
 

March 28, 2024 

 



For the high honor of recognition by the Medical 
Society of the County of Kings & The Academy of 

Medicine of Brooklyn on National Doctors Day 

Congratulations and Best Wishes! 
 

Stephen J. Peterson, MD, MACP, FAHA 
Chief, Department of Medicine 

New York Presbyterian Brooklyn Methodist Hospital 
 

Great Physician, Leader, and Educator! 
Thank you for all your hard work and 

dedication! 
 

Dr. Manish A. Parikh and the 
Cardiology Faculty 

 



For the high honor of recognition by the Medical 
Society of the County of Kings & The Academy of 

Medicine of Brooklyn on National Doctors Day 

 
Congratulations and Best Wishes! 
We are honored to work with you! 

 

Stephen J. Peterson, MD, MACP, FAHA 
Chief, Department of Medicine 

New York Presbyterian Brooklyn Methodist Hospital 
 

Division of Pulmonary, 
Critical Care, and Sleep 

Medicine 
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Dr. Stephen Peterson 
 

Congratulations and Best 
wishes. 

 
Your leadership and 

mentorship are very much 
appreciated. 

Thank you for all your 
guidance, advice, and 

support! 
 

Terrence Sacchi 



CONGRATULATIONS
TO THE HONOREES,

Stephen Peterson, MD, MACP

Sanford Lederman, MD, FACOG

For This Well-Deserved Recognition
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The Academy of 
Medicine of Brooklyn

Doctors’ Recognition Day 2023



Silver Sponsor

1-833-252-2737  |  TTY 711  |  MON-FRI, 8AM-8PM
www.CenterLightHealthcare.org

is proud to support the

 The Medical Society of the County of Kings 
Doctors’ Recognition Dinner & Gala

A Medicare and/or Medicaid 
Program of All Inclusive Care for the Elderly, serving adults 55+

Congratulations to the honorees 
Alix Dufresne, M.D.
Federico L. Gattorno, M.D.
Sanford M. Lederman, M.D.

Armand Asarian, M.D.
Jeffrey Basti, M.D.
Vaijinath Chakote, M.D.

Stephen Peterson, M.D.



Platinum Sponsor

Everything in one practice! 

EMPIRE MEDICAL SERVICES 
MEDICAL DIRECTOR 

Vaijinath Chakote, MD 

Diplomat, American Board of Internal Medicine 

DEPARTMENT of INTERNAL MEDICINE 
ASSOCIATE MEDICAL DIRECTOR 

Jyoti Chakote, MD 

NORMA HAUGTON RNP 
 

DEPARTMENT of CARDIOLOGY 
 

CHIEF OF CARDIOLOGY 

Jonathan Sumner, MD 
 

REHABILITATION 
Ahmed Soliman, DPT (Doctor of Physical Therapy) 

                    

TWO LOCATIONS 
 

Rockaway Beach 
88-20 ROCKAWAY BEACH BLVD. ROCKAWAY BEACH, NY 11693 

Tel: (718) 634-8080 Fax: (718) 945-6706 
 

Brooklyn 
6410 VETERANS AVE, SUITE 101-102, BROOKLYN, NY 11234 

Tel: (718) 763-7061 Fax: (718) 763-3045 
 


